
Windrush Bay Condominium Association, Inc.
Reconvened Amendment Changes Meeting

Recessed on November 8, 2022
Thursday, January 19, 2023 @ 7:00 Pm

WBCA Clubhouse
 

 
President, Judy Sutherland, reconvened the 
Amendment Changes Meting of November 8, 2022 
which had been recessed by a vote of the Board until 
 the regularly scheduled meeting of January of 2023.  
She explained that a substantial number of proxy votes 
were still outstanding,  and recommended that the 
meeting be recessed until February 6 to provide 
additional opportunity for all association members to 
vote on the proposed amendment changes.  Motion by 
Judy Sutherland, seconded by Gina LaRocca to recess 
the Amendment Changes meeting to be reconvened at 
a special meeting on February 6, 2023 at 3:00 PM.  
Carried unanimously.
 

 


